


July/Julio 28, 2024 

Please Pray For:  

Terry & Pat Dean, Del 

Waller, Allen Nieves,   

Andrew Tovar,  Mary Lou 

Fuller, Amy Tegley,  Toni Meyers, 

Myrtle Tharp, Fred Becker, Tiffany, 

Jesse, Bill & Faye McKee, Mataya and 

Rayland Winburn, Maya Tamayo, Ma-

ria Sandoval, Maria Welch, Cindy 

Mitchell, David, Jane & Monica Reu-

ter,  Denise Reuter, Rodriguez Family,  

Baldwin Family, Elver Morales, Sebas-

tian Camarillo, Chris Jablonski, June 

Sawyer, David Ingram,  Barbara Strain, 

Larry  Miller, Kathy Owen, and Norma 

Miller.  Nursing home patients and 

homebound: Betty Blach, Kevin Harris, 

Bob Doss, Flo Fitzsimmons and Bill Jen-

kins. Our Military:  Marissa Richter—

Army Nat’l Guard,   Jonathon Waller– 

Army,  Michael A. Wilhelm-Army in 

Korea, Dr. Kate Williams– Army Re-

serve, Daniel Clifford– Chief Navy 

Officer, Thomas Dean– Corrections 

Officer, Robert Dean– EMT, Michael 

Alcala-Airforce.  Our law Enforce-

ment: Robert Bartos, Eric Richter, 

Mary Clifford,  Josue Rangel, and all 

others in the Armed Forces & Law  

Enforcement.  
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Sunday Collections for 7/21/2024 

Regular Collections: $3,544.25 

Building Collections:  $21.00 

Local Charities: $23.00 

  Liturgical Schedule  

& Intentions 

 

Sunday, July 28 

Seventeenth Sunday of Ordinary Time 

11am:                                                              +Susan Hudlow 

1pm:                                               +Holy Souls in Purgatory    

 

Wednesday, July 31 

6pm:                                                                          No Mass 

 

Saturday, August 3 

8:30am:                                         +Alberta Castro de Aguilar 

 

Sunday, August 4 

Eighteenth Sunday of Ordinary Time 

11am:                                                                  +Lucy Hailey 

1pm:                                             +Alberta Castro de Aguilar    

Women’s Retreat         
at Subiaco 

A women's retreat, titled "Thy Will 
Be Done - Putting Ourselves in the 
Hands of God," will be held Oct. 4-

6 at Subiaco Abbey. This retreat 
fills quickly so do not delay in reg-

istering. The retreat directors/
speakers are Debbie Eckert, spir-
itual director and retired business 
owner, and Father John Marconi, 
spiritual director and priest of the 
Diocese of Little Rock. The cost is 
$205 per person (double room), 

$245 (single room) or $115 
(commuters) and includes six 
meals for overnight and four 

meals for commuters. Contact 
Nancy to register or for more in-
formation at (281) 381-8645 or 

nunverferth@gmail.com.  

HELP OUR MARRIAGE.ORG -Are 
you facing difficult challenges in 
your marriage relationship? 
Retrouvaille is a program that 
helps couples restore their mar-
riage and rebuild a loving rela-
tionship. It is a Christian mar-
riage program, Catholic in origin, 
where couples of all faiths or no 
faith background are encour-
aged to attend. Primarily, it is a 
practical program to improve communication, build stronger marriages, 
and help couples reconnect. Our next weekend in English will be Septem-
ber 20-22, 2024, at St. John’s Center in Little Rock. To register: 
www.helpourmarriage.org. For more information, you can call 1-800-470-
2230 or you may contact out Family Life Office at 501-664-0340 for more 
information.  

http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&frm=1&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&docid=HcjTT6GRfxYRAM&tbnid=Ivg5dj4W3gr6kM:&ved=0CAUQjRw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fsandwalk.blogspot.com%2F2011_11_01_archive.html&ei=zhdPUtSDEZTi9gTI4IHgCA&bvm=bv.53537100,d.eWU&psig=A
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The Catholic Diocese of Little Rock is committed to protecting children and young people. If you are 
aware of abuse or have been abused by clerics, Church volunteers, or Church workers, please contact 
the State of Arkansas Hotline for Crimes against Children at 1-800-482-5964 and the Chancellor for 
Canonical Affairs, Dcn. Matthew A. Glover, (501) 664-0340 ext. 361. For pastoral assistance please 
contact the Victim Assistance Coordinator for the Diocese of Little Rock: Laura Gottsponer (501) 664-
0340, ext. 425. Diocese of Little Rock, 2500 N. Tyler Street, Little Rock, AR 72207.  

July/Julio 28, 2024 

La Diócesis Católica de Little Rock está comprometida con la protección de niños y jóvenes. Si tiene 
conocimiento de abuso o ha sido abusado por clérigos, voluntarios de la Iglesia o trabajadores de la 
Iglesia, comuníquese con la Línea Directa del Estado de Arkansas para Delitos contra Niños al 1-800-
482-5964 y el Canciller de Asuntos Canónicos, Dcn. Matthew A. Glover, (501) 664-0340 ext. 361. Para 
obtener ayuda pastoral, comuníquese con el Coordinador de Asistencia a las Víctimas de la Diócesis 
de Little Rock: Laura Gottsponer (501) 664-0340, ext. 425. Diócesis de Little Rock, 2500 N. Tyler 
Street, Little Rock, AR 72207. 

Catholic Charities of Arkansas Golf Tournament, Monday, October 7th - This year’s golf tournament benefiting 

Catholic Charities of Arkansas will be Monday, October 7 at Rebsamen Golf Course in Little Rock.  The cost of a four-
person team is $600 and includes food, refreshments, and on course beverages.  The field will be limited to 22 
teams.  Tee time is 1:00 p.m. for a shotgun start and scramble format.  Team prizes will be flighted and contests will 
include hole-in-one and longest drive.  If golf is not your game, consider being a $150 sponsor for a priest to play or a 
hole sponsor for $500.  You can register your team or make a donation/sponsorship pledge online at bit.ly/cca-
golf.  For more information, contact Megan Moore at mmoore@dolr.org or by calling (501) 664-0340, ext. 379.  Thank 
you for supporting Catholic Charities of Arkansas.  

Registration Packets for Religious Education are located in the back of the church. Please 

take one and return it to the parish office during regular business hours. 

Los paquetes de inscripción para educación religiosa se encuentran en la parte trasera de 

la iglesia. Tome uno y devuélvalo a la oficina parroquial durante el horario comercial       

habitual. 

mailto:mmoore@dolr.org








 

 

Take More—It doesn’t matter what time of day we visit my 
mother-in-law — she always has food to offer. If we take two 
helpings, she will encourage us to take three. If we take three 
helpings, she will say, “Coraggio — take more.” (She’s Italian, 
in case you couldn’t tell from the food-pushing and the lan-
guage.) 
 
When Jesus feeds the five thousand with the miracle of the 
loaves and fish, he does not produce just enough food to feed 
everyone who is there. He certainly could — that would be 
within his power. And he shows concern about waste, so it 
would make sense for him to do that. But instead, he deliber-
ately overproduces. He creates more food than is necessary. He 
makes an abundance of it. Why? 
 
I think it’s for the same reason my mother-in-law keeps urging 
us to eat when we come to her house. Feeding people is not 
just a functional action. It’s a gesture. It shows love. It shows 
concern. It shows welcome. Having an abundance of food — 
so much that there is some left over — is a sign that you don’t 
care how much someone wants — you are ready to give what-
ever they are ready to take. You are ready to give recklessly. 
You are ready to give them not just all they need but also all 
they could want. 
 
I think of this when I approach the sacrament of Confession. 
Time and time again I walk up to the door of that little room, a 
list of oft-repeated sins in my hand and a sense of shame on my 
heart. 
 
Here I am again, Jesus. Back for more mercy. Hope you have-
n’t run out. 
 
He hasn’t yet. He never will. “Coraggio,” he whispers deep in 
my heart, “take more.” 
 
“When the people saw the sign he had done, they said, ‘This is 
truly the Prophet, the one who is to come into the world.’” — 
John 6:14 

 EVERYDAY STEWARDSHIP -   
RECOGNIZE GOD IN YOUR      

ORDINARY MOMENTS 
 

It’s All in the Basket 
 

St. Therese of Lisieux made a point 
of going the extra mile in kindness 

towards those people who really got 
under her skin. It was part of her own 

brand of Everyday Stewardship — 
thanking God for all His creation, 
even the parts with which, in her 
own humanness, she struggled to 

cope. 
 

I think about this a lot when I chal-
lenge myself to give thanks for 

things that bother me and people 
who challenge me. When I do this, I 
envision Christ giving thanks over 

those insufficient loaves. How many 
of us would see that paltry little bas-
ket and kick a rock in frustration be-
cause we can’t feed all our people? 
“You didn’t give me enough, Lord! 

You didn’t give me enough patience, 
enough money, enough creativity, 
enough stamina to be a good stew-
ard. If you had given me more, I 

could also give more!” 
 

In those moments of despair, we 
need to take a good look at the life 

God has given us. We need to look at 
the trials and the challenges and the 
shortcomings. The hopes that didn’t 

pan out, the disappointments that 
keep cropping up. Somewhere there-
in lies what we need to be the stew-

ard God asks us to be, just as St. 
Therese’s own stewardship was de-

fined by the people she simply 
couldn’t stand. 

 
God does not give us all we want. He 

does not give us all we ask for. He 
does us one better: He gives us all 

we need. It’s all in the basket. 



IF YOU CAN NOT MAKE IT TO THE TIME SLOT YOU 

ARE SIGNED UP FOR, PLEASE CALL THE PARISH 

OFFICE AND LET US KNOW. 

Friday,   

August 

2nd 

7pm-

8am 

















 







“It is a poverty to 

decide a child must 

die so that you may 

live as you wish.” 
 

-Mother Teresa 

Individual, Martial, Family, and Group 

Counseling 

David W. Reuter, MS, LPC 

Licensed Professional Counseling 

Member American Assoc of Marital & 

Family Therapists 

 

2580 CR 3027 

Eureka Springs, AR  72632 

479-253-6917 

Montgomery Whiteley Realty 
 

Realtor/Sales Agent 

Jeneanne Duncan  
 

605 A. Eureka Ave., Berryville, AR 

Bus: 870-423-2950  Fax: 870-423-2408 

Cell:  870-480-6729 

jeneanne@mwrrealty.com 

www.mwrrealty.com 

Society of St. Vincent de Paul 

St. Anne’s Conference, Inc. 

Thrift Store 

1844 Hwy 62 West, Berryville 

870-423-3572 

“WE HELP PEOPLE” 

      Open Mon.-Sat. 10AM-5PM 

“Quietly Bringing the Heart of Christ to the 

Heart of Humanity” 

Donate—Shop—Volunteer 

 

Your  

Ad  

Here  

The Home Caretaker 

 

Bryan Baker 

“Where one call can fix it all!” 

 

Additions, Remodeling, Repairs, Away-care, 

Maintenance, & More 

 

For Total Home Care, call or email: 

thehomecaretaker@hotmail.com 

870-480-6198 

The Cradle, the Maternity Support Center of 

Carroll County, Inc. 

 

213 Hailey Rd. Berryville, AR 

870-423-6811 

 

Come Volunteer! 

Help build a culture of life in Carroll County! 

Come visit Tues. & Thurs. 10-5 

St. Francis Veterinary Clinic, Inc. 
 

Ron Eby, DVM, Anne Brenneke, DVM 

Laura Hurst, DVM, Doug Keeton, DVM 

Brook Widener, DVM, 

Kellyn Sweeley, DVM 

Large & Small Animal-Medicine & Surgery 
 

310 CR 706, Green Forest, AR  72638 

870-423-2630 

 

Pray for the peace 

of Jerusalem. 

 

         Psalm 122:6 

 

Your  

Ad  

Here  

Everyone over 18 needs a  

Protective Medical Decisions  

Document 

 

applicable in the state in which you 

live.  Get one faithful to Catholic  

Ethics at  

www.patientsrightscouncil.org 

 

Your  

Ad  

Here  

 

Your  

Ad  

Here  
 

Handmaid(en) Crafts 

Clarelyse-Marie Krajeski: Crafter 

790 CR 306 #20, Berryville, AR 72616 

870-423-7423  

Clarelyse_marie@yahoo.com 

 

Your  

Ad  

Here  
 


